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Bringing our collections to life
The reopening of the RHS Lindley Library in 
London following its refurbishment in early 2016 
has provided a wonderful opportunity to bring our 
collections out into the new display area and  
to share some items that have never been  
exhibited before.

In 2017 we staged three exhibitions: ‘Pigments and 
Petals’ (paintings by 19th century artist Caroline 
Maria Applebee), ‘Potted’ (an exhibition of ceramic 
pots for houseplants staged in partnership with 
Central Saint Martins), and ‘Gardeners’ World at 
50’. We have staged a touring version of ‘Gardeners’ 
World at 50’ in the four RHS gardens and mounted 
a display entitled ‘The Language of Flowers’ at RHS 
Garden Harlow Carr. The Library team also staged 
a display of orchid portraits at the RHS Orchid Show 
and ran popular curator tours of our collections 
during each of the RHS London Shows.

To further share our collections and events with new 
audiences, we have set up a new Lindley Library 
facebook page (facebook.com/LindleyLibrary). We 
also regularly post blogs on the RHS website at  
rhs.org.uk/education-learning/libraries-at-rhs.

About us
Since 2014 RHS Libraries have been part of RHS 
Science and Collections. The Library collections, 
together with other collections and information 
resources held within the department, make up a 
unique Global Knowledge Bank for Gardening.

RHS Libraries’ lively exhibition and events 
programme is key to achieving theme four the 
RHS Science Strategy 2015–2019 (Plant Science 
for all: people, plants, planet). By offering new 
opportunities to view our collections, we hope 
to give people a window into the knowledge, 
research and passion for plants that continue to 
shape all our gardens.

In December 2016 a new RHS Libraries Strategy 
was launched to further extend the reach and 
impact of our amazing collections and the 
knowledge within them.

The libraries in London, Wisley and Harlow Carr, along with reading rooms 
at Hyde Hall and Rosemoor, hold the world’s finest collection of material on 
gardening and garden plants, with literature and artworks dating back over 
500 years. Tropaeolum majus ‘Nigricans’ (above), a nasturtium cultivar painted 
around 1834, was recently shown in our ‘Petals and Pigments’ exhibition, which 
featured the work of Caroline Maria Applebee.
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“By offering new opportunities to 
view our collections, we hope to give 
people a window into the knowledge, 
research and passion for plants that 
continue to shape all our gardens.”
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Looking ahead
In May the RHS Wisley 
Garden Library moved 
temporarily to Gardiners’ 
House by the Wisley garden 
entrance. In 2020, some 
10,000 items (including 
8,000 currently in storage) 
will move to the new Centre 
for Horticultural Science 
& Learning at the Wisley 
Hilltop. With bespoke 
accommodation that will 
help keep these collections in 
the best conditions to ensure 
they survive, the new building 
will also provide the public 
and researchers with greatly 
improved facilities for visiting 
and using the collections. 

In spring 2017, 
fashion brand 
Coast launched 
its limited edition 
Flora collection 
of clothing and 
accessories in 
partnership 
with the RHS. 
These beautiful 
dresses, bags 
and separates 
feature designs 
inspired by the 
Library’s floral 
art and will bring 
the treasures 
within the 
collections to a 
wider audience, 
as well as 
providing income 
to support our 
charitable work.


